
Announcement of New Public Health 

Initiative 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new public health initiative, "Healthy Living for 

All," aimed at promoting well-being and accessible health resources in our community. 

This initiative will provide: 

• Free health screenings every Saturday 

• Nutrition workshops and cooking classes 

• Fitness programs for all ages 

• Mental health support resources 

Join us for an introductory event on [Date] at [Location] from [Time]. Come learn how you can 

take part in this initiative and improve your health. 

For more information, please contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your commitment to a healthier community! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


